
Association Missionary  

 

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts 

As I write this Newsletter article, we are just getting back 

into our office and Ministry Center. Last week, our Ministry 

Center was hit with many bullets fired by gangs in our area. 

Thank the Lord that no one was hurt, however, the building 

sustained some broken and shattered windows, as well as 

bullet holes. 

 

As scary as this is, it is the world that we live in. This type 

thing happens every day and everywhere, and according to 

the Bible, it is only going to get worse. 

 

This should encourage us to be more Evangelistic. We 

should be telling everyone we encounter that Jesus Christ is 

“the Way, the Truth, and the Life, and no man (woman, 

boy or girl) comes to the Father, but by Him” (John 14 6). 

For this sin sick world, there is only one Savior, and that is 

Jesus. We have the answer to the world’s problems, and we 

need to share this with everyone. 

 
Serving Him Together, 
Buddy Wasson 
Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

Dear SBA Church Family 

 

It's that time of year again as we prepare for the fall 2025 

semester at GSU/Armstrong. Thank you for your continued 

support—both in prayer and resources—that continues to 

help the BCM ministries reach students, faculty, and staff with 

the Gospel. Your support helps students become fully devoted 

followers of Christ. 

 

Please continue to pray for Daphne and her team of  

volunteers, student leaders, and the wonderful churches  

of the SBA.  

 

Here are a few important dates to pray for specifically: 

- **August 9th**: Move-in day at the dorms  

 

- **August 13th**: Our first Wednesday luncheon  

 

- **August 18th**: Our Monday night Welcome Back party  

 

- **September 19th – 21st**: Our BCM state fall conference, 

called Confluence, where more than a thousand students will 

gather from across Georgia. 

 

As always, if you or your church would like to be involved in 

the ministries at the Armstrong BCM, please contact Daphne 

Youngblood at daphne.youngblood@gmail.com. 

 

Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood, Pastor Wellness 

(678) 925-7677 
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Greetings from the Assembly, 

 

For some summer has just started and for others it's coming to 

a close. It all depends on whether you consider the season or 

the break. But either way, you count it we're still quickly 

moving towards the fall. Personally, I can't wait. Cool  

weather and less grass allow me to spend more time looking 

for ways to improve your stay. There's no better time than 

now to plan to stay with us. If you have any questions, feel 

free to reach out.  

 

Thanks for your time.  

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

  

 

  Block Party and Vacation Bible School 

 

Block party in our parking lot to serve our families and to lead off 

Vacation Bible School/Kids Camp. Hamburgers, hot dogs, snow 

cones, three huge inflatables and a lot of fun! 38 children per day 

joined us for VBS and to learn about Jesus! Thank you for  

providing breakfast and snack items for children attending  

Vacation Bible School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             School Uniforms Needed 

Please consider donating used or new school uniforms, any color 

of tops or bottoms are accepted. We would also appreciate  

Amazon or Walmart gift cards to purchase uniforms. 

 

Thank you! 

  

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Mike Jones 8/1 

Cheryl Smith 8/3 

Dr. Dusty Reynolds 8/6 

Rev. Brooks Cail 8/7 

Sherry Boyd 8/18 

Rev. Grady Taylor 8/20 

Rev. Bill Bozeman 8/21 

Rev.Tommy Smith 8/27 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming 

event, announcement or job 

opening that you would like 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

August 4 

Lunch: Spanky’s Southside Restaurant  

308 Mall Blvd.  

 

August 11 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Country Buffet  

   209 Stephenson Ave. 

 

August 18 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s   

8410 Waters Ave . 

 

August 25 

Lunch:  Sakura Buffet  

720 Eisenhower Dr. 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson , Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Financial Secretary                             Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Treasurer                                        Dale Griner, Assembly Director 
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

August 2025 

August 13, 2025 Savannah Baptist Center  

Volunteer Meeting 11:00 am 

Minister meetings  August 4, 11, 18, 25, 2025 at 

11:30 am at listed Restaurants .   

                         

September 2025 

September 1, 2025 Office Closed for Labor Day 

September 8, 2025 Admin Meeting 9:30 am 

September 8, 15, 22, 29, 2025 Minister’s  

Meetings at Savannah Baptist Association Building  

at 11 am, and Lunch to follow meeting at listed 

Restaurants TBD 

September 15, 2025 Savannah Baptist Center 

Trustee Meeting at 1:30 pm 

 

 
We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
info@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give you a “friend in-
vite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them 
on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.     
  

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

 

 

 PLEASE PRAY FOR THE 

TEACHERS, CHILDREN, AND 

STAFF AS SCHOOL IS  

BEGINNING A NEW  YEAR! 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

